
  
 
 

 

    

     The Bruce Dallas Memorial Scholarship is a $1,500.00 scholarship that 

exemplifies the Track and Field tradition of education and athletic achievement.    

It is awarded to one Cumberland Valley High School Senior on the CV track and 

field team.  The athlete must have participated a minimum of two years, including 

their senior year, and is competing in track and field in college. 

 

To apply for this scholarship, submit to the high school guidance office the 

following: 

 

• Essay explaining in your own words about a time you were the leader in an 

important moment on the field or in your community.  Describe what you did 

and what you learned from that experience.  What are your future plans after 

high school?  

• Completed Scholarship Application 

• Copy of your most recent transcript issued by the Guidance Department. 

• Letters of recommendation (optional) 

 

    

                          

 

      

 



  
 
 

 

Bruce S. Dallas was a 1966 graduate of Cumberland Valley High School. Known 

for his athletic abilities and leadership qualities, he was the class president all four 

consecutive years as well as held the distinguished title of state high jump 

champion for two years.   His CV high jump record of 6’6” still stands and is the  

longest unbroken record at the high school. After high school, Mr. Dallas 

competed in track and field at the College of William and Mary.  He was very 

active in our community and held leadership positions in the Cumberland Valley 

Youth Basketball Association, Central Pennsylvania Youth Soccer League, and the 

YMCA Indian Guides and Princess programs. He divided his time as a coach for 

both boys’ and girls’ sports. At the time of death, he was Director of 

Communications for the State Department of Environment Protection. 

He died on September 27, 1997 after a short battle with pancreatic cancer.   

 

     As a result of his many accomplishments and generous contributions to sports, 

his family and friends contributed to the Eagle Foundation with the hope of 

holding a Track and Field Invitational in his honor.  In 2000, a new track and field 

stadium was completed, and the Bruce Dallas Invitational was born.   

 

 

 

  


